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The purpose of this report is to finalise the Board’s submission on the current review of
community boards and  ward  boundaries.

As recommended at the 4 August meeting, the Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson
met to formulate a submission from the Board, including the views expressed by
residents at the public meeting held in this area on 27 July.  Attached is a copy of the
report of the public meeting and the submission to the Council dated 5 August 1999.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the submission be adopted as the Board’s submission to the

Council on the review of community boards and ward boundaries.


